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Hello everyone,

Thank you everyone for another wonderful week at
Newby.  I have seen some fantastic work across a range
of subjects and am looking forward to the forthcoming
parent/teacher evenings, that are on the horizon, for you
to see it too.

Reading continues to be a key driver, with the children
loving their ‘Strategy Reads’ in each year group.  My
personal favourite as a child, ‘The Owl that was Afraid of
the Dark’, has just been completed in Year 2, as other
year groups near the end of their class novels also.

Please do scroll down to the information about what to
bring as a healthy snack and the school position on make-
up.  

My thanks to the parents/carers that attended the Y6
residential meeting on Thursday.  My thanks also to the
Y6 team and Mrs Allenby for running the information
evening.  More information will follow but if you have any
questions in the meantime, please speak with a member
of staff.

Thank you, as ever, for your incredible support!

Mr Wriglesworth

Update from the head 

Friday 14th March 2025
 

Important Info 

Diary Dates

Week commencing 17.03.25 - Menu Week 3

School Discos - Please consent via the ‘Clubs’
section of the MCAS app. 

Red Nose Day - Red Noses are still for sale from
the main office and cost £2 each.  On Friday 21st,
in exchange for a donation, pupils are welcome to
wear casual clothes (red if possible) to school.
Donations should be made via the ‘Products’
section of the MCAS app.

Please see information below about bringing
snacks to school.

Parents evenings are still available to book via
MCAS.

Dates For Your Calendar 

Spring Term

Next Week

18.03.25 Y5/6 Netball
18.03.25 EYFS Disco @3:30pm
18.03.25 Y3 & 4 Disco @ 4:45pm
21.03.25 Red Nose Day

For the future

24.03.25 Parents Evening (not 5BT)
25.03.25 Parents Evening 5BT only
26.03.25 Parents Evening
28.03.25 Y6 Litter Pick
01.04.25 Y1 & 2 Disco @3:30pm
01.04.25 Y5 & 6 Disco @ 4:45pm

           

DREAMS Point
Winners

Team Respect 
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Class 1A & 1S

Class 0C & 0S

EYFS

Year 1

Wow! What a busy week in EYFS. We had an amazing time at Scarborough
castle, seeing all the features we have been learning about, the children
were so well behaved and we were proud of their knowledge! Thank you
again to the parent helpers!

In maths we have been finding and making number bonds to 10, we
have been grouping objects in different ways to see how many
different number bonds we could find.

We have continued our Talk for Writing unit on ‘Jack and the
Beanstalk’. Our focus has been on creating vocabulary mats with
relevant words as well as labelling the characters.

The craft area has been very busy this week, the children have been
determined to make and improve their models - so much so that we
have ran out of junk box modelling! Please send in any recycling you
have next week!

This week has seen us continue to learn about Queen Elizbeth II.
We have used our learning to to write a non-fiction text about her.
A non-fiction text is very different to a fiction, have you got any
non-fiction texts at home?

In maths we have started our learning about fractions. We have
found half of a shape and half of a quantity. It is really important
that both halves are equal.

In RE we are learning about Islam and we are fascinated. We have
found out about how and where it started, their holy book the
Qu’ran, about their special place called a mosque and what the
wudu is. 

Finally, a reminder to that your child will swap their reading
book every Friday so please have their book in school. Please
also read with your child at least 3 times a week. Thank you.  
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This week, the Year 3 children have been getting creative with
printing techniques in art! They experimented with natural objects
such as wood and shells to create unique textures before using an
overprinting technique to produce artwork inspired by the artist
Sam Francis. 

In music, the children have been learning about the musician, David
Bowie. They explored his influence on music and style while also
developing their understanding of musical notation. It has been
fantastic to see their enthusiasm as they begin to recognise and use
different musical symbols.

Our reading sessions this week focused on a non-fiction text about
the history of fireworks. The children have discovered some amazing
facts—why not ask them what they remember? You could also
encourage them to explain how the text was structured to help the
reader find key information.

Year 3

This week we reached the end of our reading strategy text, ‘‘The
owl who was afraid of the dark’. We loved this story and the
children really impressed us with their fluency in reading. They
also shared amazing ideas about Plop facing his fears and how he
changed as a character.

In D&T we have been learning about nutrition and what makes a
meal healthy or unhealthy. We loved exploring the fruits and
vegetables on Thursday to see which had seeds. We practiced
peeling, slicing and chopping the food. 

In music we have been rhythm makers and composed our own
rhythms using claps and taps. We were introduced to some new
musical vocabulary too- can your child remember any? 

We swap reading books for home on a Friday morning so please
could we politely ask you to make sure children have these on a
Friday along with their reading record. Thank you!

Class 3C & 3WR

Year 2

Class 2S & 2MT
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Class 4S & 4M
This week we have continued our work on decimals, looking at ordering,
rounding and equivalent decimals. The children are working hard on
their MTC practise and we are seeing their scores improve each week,
well done!
Our writing continues to focus on a piece of technology we might see in
the year 3000,  the children have thought of some brilliant ideas. I
think the robot that cleans the house itself is genius!

In art we have continued to focus on the work of Naum Gabo and   
explored mono-block printing this week. The children produced some
fantastic work. In science, we have explored switches in a circuit as we
continue to learn about electricity. In PE we are continuing to work on
hockey and tennis and are beginning to play some short matches. 

Year 5

Year 4

In Year 5 we definitely have some engineers and scientists of the
future!  In Science we have carried out an investigation to see which
pulley system would be the best at lifting a 2l drinks bottle.  We used
Newton meters to measure the force required.  We have also learned
about levers, including some found on our body!  Can the children
still remember where they are?

In English we have begun our information writing about our chosen  
mythical creatures and we have been learning to use adverbs that can
indicate negative or positive facts e.g. Fascinatingly, or Abhorrently.

In PE we are continuing to develop our tennis and hockey skills.  We
have been thinking about which spaces to aim the ball towards and in
PSHE we have continued our learning about ‘Healthy Me’.  This week
we have been learning about alcohol and the effects that it can have
on the mind and body.

Class 5G & 5BT



Attendance
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EYFS

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4

Year 5

Year 6

97.2%
95.5%

93.2%

Class 6BT & 6B

Year 6

Attendance matters. 
Coming to school on time, every day is vital to achieving the best possible
outcomes as well as learning good habits which will benefit everyone in the
future. Below is this weeks’ attendance.

Miss Cousins 

Mrs Allenby 

Miss Scuffham 

Mrs Stubbings 

Mrs McGuinness/Mrs Tipple

Mrs Clayton/Miss Elliott

Mrs Wadley/Mrs Rowe

Mrs Smith/Mrs Winspear

Mrs Murphy

Mr Bolton

Mrs Gortzak/Mrs Winspear

Mrs Bates/MR Wriglesworth

Miss Blakeley

95%
97.7%

100%

97.6%

100%
99.3%

96.6%

95.2%
93.1%

Miss Scott 97.7%
93.3%

Week 10 attendance winners

Congratulations to 2S & 3C for their
fantastic attendance this week!!

Year 6 have absolutely smashed this week and we couldn’t be prouder! They have
worked so hard during some practice testing this week, something we are looking
forward to discussing with you at the upcoming parents’ evening. 
The children should receive their tests back so they know what went well and where
they may need a little extra work. This will also inform the learning that they will be
doing daily and any future booster groups after (or during) school.

Thank you to all who attended the Peat Rigg parents’ meeting, information is on its way
home for those that couldn’t make it. Please do not hesitate to get in touch with any
worries or concerns. We know it will be an opportunity for the children to put all of
their teamwork, organisational and problem solving skills to the test as well as
challenges to push themselves out of their comfort zones.

100% Attendance Winner
Week 9

TBC
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Assistant
Headteacher
Designated

Safeguarding Lead

Sarah Tipple Ellie Cousins
EYFS Teacher

Deputy Safeguarding
Lead

Helen Wardman
Inclusion Manager,

Deputy Safeguarding
Lead

    

Ensuring our pupils are safe and well looked after is our key priority.

Safeguarding

All staff have received Safeguarding training to ensure that they can recognise signs and
symptoms of abuse and also how to report/act if a disclosure is made.

Concerns about the safety or welfare of a child? Contact us: 01723 365686

Out of hours contact number: 0300 1312131

For more information: 
https://www.newbyandscalby.coastandvale.academy/about-our-school/safeguarding/

Adrian Vipond
Trust Safeguarding

Lead

Other News
International Day of Mathematics
Today some pupils celebrated the International day of Mathematics which saw
children learning interesting maths facts and having a go at geometric colouring
and other activities.

Cross Country
It was a cold, wet and windy run for the children who took part in Thursday’s Cross
Country. They all did brilliantly with some finishing in the top 5 of their age groups.
Well done everyone! 

Make-up
Pupils are not permitted to wear make-up to school. Any pupil found to be wearing
make-up will be provided with a wipe to remove it.

Snacks
Please ensure that children are bringing healthy snacks to school for breaktime.
The NHS Healthier Families website has some great ideas for healthy snacks.
Remember: We are a NUT AWARE SCHOOL, no snacks with nuts please.

Tom Wriglesworth
Headteacher,

Deputy Safeguarding
Lead

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/food-facts/healthier-food-swaps/


DESIGN A CERTIFICATE COMPETITION
The certificate needs to say “Well done for completing Scalby Walk 2025”

 The winning certificate will be given to every child who completes the walk. 

Other facts which may of interest, and could be included are:
- The walk started in 1959, 66 years ago. 

- It takes place every Easter Monday 
- It’s 6 miles (10 kilometres). 

- The route is from Scalby, to Burniston and Cloughton, and back to Scalby. 
- Fancy dress is encouraged 

- Dogs are welcome. Over 30 dogs took part last year
- Even Eric the goat took part last year! 

Please can entries be submitted to the Main School Office no later than 4th April.
The Scalby Walk Bunny mascot will judge the competition and present the winner’s prize.


